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In the Matter of  

 

PACIFICORP, dba PACIFIC POWER,  

2022 Transition Adjustment Mechanism. 

  

 
NOTICE 

 
Notice is given that the Commission will hold a workshop on February 24, 2022, to discuss 

issues raised in PacifiCorp, dba Pacific Power’s 2021 Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) 

proceeding.  Notice is posted in this docket out of an abundance of caution to avoid ex parte 

concerns, as it is possible that issues related to the Transition Adjustment Mechanism (TAM) 

such as the Jim Bridger Long-Term Fuel Plan may be raised in the LC 77 workshop. 

The Commission will discuss coal fueling issues in an Executive Session under 

ORS 192.660(2)(f).  Executive Sessions are used to consider information that is exempt from 

public disclosure, and parties must sign protective Order Nos. 21-271 and 21-399 in LC 77 to 

attend.  Parties to UE 390 wanting to participate in the LC 77 Executive Session may submit 

signatory pages for the protective orders in LC 77 by February 23, 2022, and will receive an 

emailed invite link to the meeting. 

Further details including an agenda and a bench request on coal issues are posted in LC 77 

eDockets.  If you have questions, please contact Candice Menza at 

candice.menza@puc.oregon.gov.  

 

Megan W. Decker 

_____________________ 

Chair 

Letha Tawney 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Mark R. Thompson 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

   

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS CONFERENCE, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@puc.orgon.gov 
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